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USAC IT Upgrade

September 14, 2009

USAC IT Upgrade Completed

The SLD IT upgrade has been successfully completed and you may access our systems and
conduct business in the normal fashion starting at 9:00 am EDT today. You are free to file forms
online such as Form 470 and Form 486 as well as check form status and access the other
interactive functions.

Note that some update work will be going on during this week. Specifically, on Monday:

e The Form 470 Download tool will be updating and will not be accessible for downloads.
Note, however, that if you performed a download on August 31, you have current data.

e The Automated Search of Commitments tool will be missing data from the most recent
FY2008 wave and the most recent FY2009 wave.

e The Data Retrieval Tool (DRT), will be missing data from shortly before the upgrade
started.

e The Two-in-Five Tool will take several days to update.

e Submit a Question may work slowly for the next few days. If you have a question, please
call the Client Service Bureau at 1-888-203-8100. If you want to submit a request
(service substitution, SPIN change, service delivery deadline extension, invoice deadline
extension) or an attachment, we suggest that you use the mail, fax, or email submission
described in the appropriate guidance material on the USAC website. Remember to save
proof of the time and date of your submission.

As with all major systems upgrades, there will be some things that we will need to fix, and we
will do that as quickly as possible. To that end, if you have functions that do not work for you
other than those noted above, please report them to our Client Service Bureau at 1-888-203-
8100 and we will get them taken care of as soon as possible. If there are any major common
problems, we will post them on our website and give you a status report in a timely manner as
to when those problems will be fixed.

As was indicated in past communications, we will be paying invoices this week and we plan to
resume running waves this week in order to begin issuing FCDLs dated next week.

We would like to thank all of you for your help and patience during the upgrade. You have made
the difference!

Thanks again!
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